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Gulf Consortium State Expenditure Plan Amendment - Manatee County - public comment open

The Gulf Consortium has developed, in collaboration with Manatee County, an amendment to Florida’s State Expenditure Plan to accommodate a new project in Manatee County.

The draft SEP amendment is available here along with an interface for collection of public comment:

https://www.gulfconsortium.org/draft-sep-amendment-1 

The comment period will be a minimum of 45-days, starting 2/6/2019
